HB 2629 —-- CLEAN ENERGY ACT
SPONSOR: Bondon

This bill repeals the Property Assessment Clean Energy Act. As of
August 28, 2020, no new clean energy development boards may be
formed and no existing board may enter into any new assessment
contracts or levies. If a board has outstanding contracts or
levies, it may continue to operate but must dissolve once all
outstanding contracts and levies are satisfied.

This bill sunsets on August 28, 2040 and terminates on September 1,
2041.



